
June 15th, 2020 

Public Service Commission 
221 Sower Boulevard 
Frankfort, KY 40601 
Case Number: 2020-00160 

We are submitting a written request to intervene with the proposed increase by the Water 
Services Company of Kentucky. We understand that the proposed increase is for a 38.32% 
increase for infrastructure purposes, however, we are already paying rates much higher than 
other communities surrounding us. We are already paying over $100 a month for our water 
usage. If there was a proposed increase that was much more reasonable, we would be less 
likely to object to the proposed increase. 

Considering the global pandemic that we are currently in, how can you expect customers to be 
amicable to a rate increase, especially when we are already paying such high rates. Please 
consider declining the rate increase. 

Best, 

�n ��nington 

JUN 17 2020




